
STS Club
STS club is canceled today. All students should go home on their regular buses.

2025 WMS Battle of the Books 
The 2025 WMS Battle of the Books kicked off yesterday with five-sixth grade teams

who brought their “A” Game to the tables!

Fifty tough questions consumed this large group and at the end of two greuling
rounds, three teams were tied for first place. In a nailbiter sudden victory round,

team Chicken Nuggies edged out the Whoopie Cushions and The Bookworms for
the win.

Congratulations, Chicken Nuggies! Good luck as you advance to finals on Friday.

On Thursday, during period 2, the 7th and 8th grade Battle of the Books teams
square off in a multi-grade preliminary round.

Battle of the Books Today
Battle of the Books WILL NOT meet in the library after school today. Mrs. Decelle will

hold regular A-Z club after school in the library, but BOB kids should not attend.
 The next Battle will be for 7th and 8th graders on 

Thursday the 13th during period 2.  

The Addams Family! 
We are so excited to announce that tickets are on sale now for this 
year's school musical, The Addams Family! Performances will be on 

March 20 and 21 at 7pm and March 22 at 2pm. Tickets can be purchased at 
http://warrenms.booktix.com

 Upcoming events: 
3/13 - Start of Cycle 5
3/31 - School Closed - Eid Al-Fitr
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